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As you may be aware, crucial repairs in New York City Housing Authority (NYCHA)

apartments throughout the City have been delayed by a combination of funding shortages

and bureaucratic errors. On September 20, the Alliance to Preserve Public Housing, a

citywide coalition of residents, advocates and elected officials of which I am proud to be a

member, met with NYCHA's executive board to secure commitments to overcome these

obstacles and improve living conditions for public housing residents. We are also working to

improve transparency within the authority and to increase resident participation in major

decisions. I will continue to work with all stakeholders as we fight to preserve public housing

as a safe, decent and affordable option for low- and moderate-income New Yorkers.


